
 

Gordon East Public School 

Easter Hat Parade 

Thursday 29th March 2018 

9:30am 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

Students from Years K to 6 are making Easter Hats at school with 

their buddy classes which will then be worn at our school Easter Hat 

Parade. 

All students are asked to provide the materials for gluing onto their 

cardboard bases, which will be provided by the school. Materials 

such as feathers, glitter, Easter bunnies, paper eggs and Easter 

themed stickers are to be brought to school in a zip lock or paper 

bag with your child’s name clearly labelled on it. All craft items are 

to be at school by Friday 23rd March.  

 

Hats are not to be made at home as this is a whole school buddy activity. 

 

  

Parents are invited to watch our 2018 Easter Hat Parade. 

(to be held on the court-weather permitting, or in the hall)

 


